EAST CHALLOW PARISH COUNCIL

Beech Hedge Cutting Contract 2025-26 (Schedule E)

The contract is to run for one year from March 2025 with an option to extend by a further year on satisfactory service delivery during the year. Confirmation of this extension will be decided at the December 2025 Parish Council meeting. If granted, rates may be increased with effect from the 1st March 2026 in line with CPI.

A detailed breakdown of the work carried out is to be presented with your invoice.

New Cemetery behind St Nicholas Church

Both sides of the Beech hedge to be cut annually in August. A deeper cut is required the cemetery side to reduce the width of the Beech hedge.

Any branches overhanging the wall along the south end to be cut back once a year.

All subject to nesting birds.

Vicarage Hill Cemetery

The cemetery side of the Beech hedge to be cut back annually in August subject to nesting birds.

For Further Information please contact: Mrs Jane Smith Clerk East Challow Parish Council clerk@eastchallowpc.co.uk

Tel: 07774405472